
 

 
 
 

Gradecards 

 

Gradecards will be coming home on the 8th of 

January.  Please celebrate your child’s 

success with them.  If they are struggling, 

please encourage them to continue to try and 

do their best.  Our teachers are always here 

to help if you have any questions. 
 
 

READING Counts 
 
In case you haven’t heard, we have some wonderful 
reading happening in our building.  Each month, 
students receive a reward for accomplishing a 
monthly Reading Counts goal.  When they reach the 
goal of 100 points & 200 points respectively, they 
earn their picture spot with the principals outside of 
the office.  Please encourage your child to keep 
reading and working hard toward these goals! 
 
 

Weather  

 

The coming months can often be unpredictable 

concerning the weather.  Please make sure to 

listen for phone calls of school cancellation due 

to snow or ice.  The district will always send out 

an ‘all call’ to alert you that there will not be 

school.  The website will post cancellations as 

well.  Please also remember to send appropriate 

outerwear with your children each day.  The 

temperature can shift quickly so it is always a 

good idea to have a coat, gloves, and hat here at 

school. 

 

 
 

PBS Moment 
 

It’s hard to believe that our 1st semester is behind us, 
and we are halfway through our school year.  The 
students have been doing an outstanding job with 
their behavior.  We are ready to start working 
towards our 2nd semester goal.  Our goal is to 
continue to reduce student behavior referrals.  2nd 
semester we will work to have 96% of students with 
0-1 referrals.  The PBS team is currently working on 
planning our 2nd semester celebration.  We will 
reveal all of the details at our next PBS 
assembly.  Don’t forget that with a new semester we 
start everyone over, so as of right now, everyone is 
invited to the 2nd semester celebration at the end of 
the year.  Encourage your child daily to give his/her 
best so they are able to attend our 2nd semester 
celebration! 
 
 

News! 

 
               

 
What a wonderful holiday program by our 2nd and 

3rd graders.  Thank you to Mrs. Peek for all of the 

hard work preparing for our musicals.  We also 

want to thank Mrs. Stevenson for all of the 

wonderful art work that filled the auditorium 

foyer.  The students worked hard on the hot cocoa 

and treats!  Great job students!! 

 
 

Magazine Sales 
 
Every January, our Libraries have magazine 
sales.  The proceeds from these magazine sales 
benefit our school directly and in many 
wonderful ways.  It has helped to purchase 
technology, library books, and many other 
things our district budget doesn’t cover.  Our 
sales will run from January 21 through February 
8.  Thank you for supporting our magazine 
sales! 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
 
 

 

 

1 
New Year's  

Day 
 

2 
 
 

3 
 
 

4 
 
 

5 
 
 

6 

WOW –  

   Responsibility 
 

7 
 

Classes 
Resume 

8 
 

Grade Cards 
go Home 

9 
 
 

10 

Family Library 

Night 

3:30 – 6:30 
 

11 
 
 

12 

 

13 

WOW – 

   Respect 
 

14 
 
 

15 
 
 

16 
 
 

17 
 
 

18 
 
 

19 
 
 

20 

WOW –  

   Safety 

21 

M L King Day 
Staff 

In-Service 

NO SCHOOL 

22 

Magazine 
Sales 
begin 

23 
 

 

24 
 

 

25 
 

 

26 
 
 

27 

WOW- 

   Stay Seated 
 

28 
 
 

29 
 
 

30 
 
 

31 

Bulldog 

Bistro 

Feb 1 
 
 

Feb 2 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Christmas Break                                        NO SCHOOL 

 Remember your photo ID when picking up a student before dismissal time. 

 Please label your student’s items with their name in case they end up in the Lost and 

Found. 

 Change of student’s transportation needs to be made by a note from home to the 

classroom teacher, or a phone call to the office before 1:00. 
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